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THAT THEY 
MIGHT SET 
THEIR HOPE 

IN GOD  
Psalm 78:7 
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August 23, 2010 

 

Dear Prayer Partners: 

 

Thank you for your prayers and financial support.  The Lord has answered them as we work here. 

June 10-12, was our second Men’s Conference.  My Father, Missionary Harold Priday was the 

speaker.  The theme was MEN OF VICTORY, over sin, the world, the flesh, and Satan.  We also had 

special times for prayer.  One of the greatest needs in the churches here is to have more men and to 

have men that are dedicated to the Lord.  Three pastors and men from several churches attended.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our rainy season used to start around the 5th of May, in recent years it has been starting late May or 

June, but this year it started in APRIL.  The last 2 weeks we have been having very heavy rains.  Due 

to the large amount of rain, the ground is soaked and there is no place for the water to go, so there 

has been severe flooding, landslides, and roads and bridges washing out all over the country.  Praise 

the Lord that because our area is a high mesa, we don’t have any damage.  The streets flood for a 

few minutes, then the water drains to the lower areas around us.  There is no infrastructure to handle 

the daily heavy rains.  The roads are in terrible shape. 

 

In September Honduras celebrates its Independence Day.  Since the schools are out for several days, 

we will be having Vacation Bible School the 15th-19th.  Please pray that the Lord will bless us with 

many children attending and that souls will be saved.   Also, please pray that we may reach the 

families of those attending.   

 

A word about our web page:  it has been down, but we are working to get it back up soon.  Keep 

checking.  Thank you again for praying for us and for your financial support.  May the Lord bless you. 

  

Yours with Hope For Honduras,  

 

 

The Leslie Pridays 

 

http://www.lesliepriday.com/

